
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  David Jarrell, City Manager 

 

Date:  May 18, 2021 

 

Subject: O-18-21:  Municipal Elections - Canvassing 

 

 

This ordinance modifies the day on which the Board of Canvassers shall convene following 

municipal elections.  Currently, the Board of Canvassers if required to meet on the Tuesday 

following the election.  This ordinance will change the requirement such that the Board of 

Canvassers will meet to the next business day following the municipal elections.   So, instead of 

meeting on Tuesday a week after the election, the Board will convene on the day after the 

election. 

 

 

Prepared by David Jarrell, City Manager 


